
BOARDNEWS
The Pasadena ISD Board of Trustees approved the following agenda items:

Educational Items:
•	 Waiver from the Texas Virtual 70 School 
Network course review process for a Pasadena 
Virtual School course

•	 Instructional Materials Adoption selected 
for High School English Language Arts and 
Reading (ELAR) and English for Speakers 
of Other Languages (ESOL) courses under 
Proclamation 2020, for Middle School language 
acceleration programs, and for Grade 3 phonics 
instruction

•	 2020-2021 Student Code of Conduct with 
adendum

•	 Ratify the superintendent’s approval and 
execution of the 2020-2021 Region 4 Regional 
Day School Program for the Deaf Shared Service 
Arrangement between Pasadena ISD, Texas 
Education Service Center for Region 4, and 
other participating school districts

•	 Superintendent’s acceptance of the Grant 
Award and execution of the Special Education 
Fiscal Support Performance Contract between 

Pasadena ISD and the Texas Education Service 
Center of Region 20

•	 The Superintendent’s action to join 
the Region 20 Special Education Supports 
Purchasing Cooperative and execute the 
corresponding Interlocal Agreement between 
Pasadena ISD and the Texas Education Service 
Center of Region 20

•	 Application for a TEA Waiver from the CPR 
instruction requirement due to COVID-19 for all 
high school graduating seniors who were unable 
to complete this requirement

•	 2020-2021 Texas Education Agency: School 
Safety and Security Grant award in the amount 
of $862,301

Financial Items:
•	 Budget Amendments for March	

Operational Items:
•	 2020-2021 Student Code of Conduct with 
adendum
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